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Philippine Overseas Labour Office
INFORMATION BULLETIN NO. AAV-032-2018

Pasuguan ng Pilipinas

ADVISORY ON ISSUANCE OF iDOLE CARDS

FOR ALL CONCERNED OVERSEAS FILIPINO WORKERS IN BAHRAIN:

In view of numerous queries from OFWs in Bahrain, POLO-Bahrain wishes to inform the
public on the latest guideline regarding the issuance of iDOLE cards:

1. The issuance of iDOLE cards to overseas Filipino workers is held in abeyance until further
orders;

2. The OWWA is currently developing a new system that will ensure the efficient issuance

of the iDOLE and that OFWs will not bear any costs relative to the acquisition of the said
card;

3. Anew advisory shall be issued as soon as the said system is ready for fullimplementation.

For information of all concerned.
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